PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY COUNCIL PROPOSES CHANGING THE PARK BOARD LENGTH OF FUTURE TERM OF OFFICE TO 4 YEARS IN
PLACE OF THE EXISTING 6-YEAR TERM

The Park Board consists of five (5) members elected for overlapping terms of six (6) years with the current board of the opinion that a
6-year term is not conducive to attracting persons to serve on the board.

The Board is desirous of changing the term of a board member for any new board member to four (4) years with such change coming
at the end of the existing board member terms thus only to affect subsequently elected board members.

Chapter 24 Section 24.02 first sentence thereof shall be amended to read as follows:
The Board shall consist of five (5) members, all residents of the City elected for overlapping terms of four (4) years.
The balance of Section 24.02 shall remain the same and unchanged.

A hearing is scheduled for September 12, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. at City Hall Council Chambers, 500 W. Clarinda Ave., Shenandoah, lowa
where comments will be considered.

Karla Gray
City Clerk/Treasurer
City of Shenandoah, lowa



